
 

Spa Relais Health & Safety Guidelines 
We are closely monitoring government policy changes, Centers for Disease Control (CDC) & WHO guidelines, 

government mandates, and California Department of Health, and will continue to make changes as necessary 

or appropriate to our protocols and procedures.  

 

During Your Visit at Spa Relais  

• Our policy in accordance with the CDC, is that all guests and staff are no longer required to wear a 

mask while indoors at the Spa.   

• Please be prepared to show proof of vaccination when checking in at the Spa.  

• Please arrive at least 30 minutes prior to the start of your appointment; we encourage all guests to 

shower prior to the start of the treatments. 

• Hand sanitizer will be readily available for you to use during your time at the spa. 

• Please do not hesitate to contact Spa Relais with questions about our health and safety protocols. The 

spa can be reached directly at 818.483.1160. 

 

Spa Relais Etiquette 

• Social distancing protocols remain in place for all communal spa areas. 

• Each treatment has been scheduled to allow additional time between guests so that the treatment 

spaces can be sanitized and disinfected. 


